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Leaders Update
Dear Cornerstone Family, 

Thank you all for your support and for your encouragement, it is very much appreciated.

With the clocks changing back an hour we are definitely in to a new season in the natural.
I am very grateful that God never changes. Lamentations 3:22 the Lords mercies never fail, they
are new every morning, great is his faithfulness. Although the seasons change God in his mercy
towards us never changes, our hope is in him.

As we enter November our thoughts naturally are looking towards Christmas.
We have the Worksop brass band again this year, on the 10th of December. Please be praying
about who to invite it will be a great event.
I always think familiar carols sound different and better from a brass band.

Finally, please keep praying for us as a leadership as we seek to find a new senior leader, and the
way forward in the meantime. We are so grateful to the Lord for his continued presence in our
meetings. It is so wonderful.Keep praying, keep worshipping, keep looking to him as we navigate
our way through this time.

 May you know the Lords blessing on your lives today and always. 

Jim Mackenzie



Christmas
BAPS

Sunday 17th December
Join us for Christmas Baps after our morning service.

Please sing up in church or send us an email
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Please have all shoeboxes in church by Sunday 5th
November. Thank you! 
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Each shoe box costs £5 to transport, if you would like to support with
transport please either send a bank transfer marked ‘shoebox’ or place in an

envelope marked shoeboxes. 

We are continuing to
collect towards Christmas
Vouchers at St Georges

Primary School. Last year
we gave away over 30
vouchers to support

families have a Christmas
Dinner. 

We are still collecting for
Freshen Up and their food
bank. Boxes are at the rear

of the church. 

St Georges 

Donations

As a charity, we receive no
grant funding. The majority
of our income comes from
Tithes and Offerings. Over
10% of tithes go out to the
missionary organisations we
support. If you would like to

give you can do so by
placing donations in the

baskets at the front, or by
BACS: 

Please email us for more
details
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November 5th 
John

Faith Lunch After

November 12th

Les Budhi AM 

Encounter Jesus
PM 

November 19th Steve 

November 26th Jim M 

November 7th Acts 23 v 12-22 

November 14th Acts 23 v 23 - End

November 21st Acts 24: 1-21

November 28th
Acts 24: 22 - 25:

12

Our Bible Study and Prayer meeting takes place
weekly at 7:30pm. All are welcome to join us 
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Sundays
Every Sunday morning the church will be open
from 10am for tea, coffee and biscuits. The
creche will also be open for a time of payer, why
not join?

Tuesdays

Advance Notices 
Men’s Breakfast will be Saturday 18th November,
9 - 9:30, £5 

Worksop Brass Band are booked for our
Christmas Concert, Sunday 10th December 

Sunday 17th December, Christmas baps will be
served after the main service

Please note there will be no faith lunch in
December 

There will be a cleaning party on Friday
December 1st, 6-8pm 

Thanks to everyone who sets up, helps and out
puts Storehouse away. It is open Wednesday’s
between 1:30 - 4:30pm 

Please consider gift aiding any donation you make
to the church. It is so simple, as long as you pay
income tax, you just need to fill out a form and
we’ll do the rest.  
Due to a change in HMRC we are asking all those
who have given and submitted a gift aid form in
the past to complete a new form. 

Gift Aid 


